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IMPORTANT NOTICE

ALL MATERIAL IN THIS MAGAZINE IS COPYRIGHT.
Other P76 Owners "' clubs are welcome to reproduce the any original material in this newsletter providing a
mention of “The Queensland P76 Owners Club Inc” and the “Aunthor” of that material as the original source is made .
CLUB MEMBER OF THE YEAR POINTS ALLOCATED
Attend Meeting = 1 point : Raffie Donation = 1 point : Organize Event = 1 point : Win Event = I point

GENERAL INFORMATION WWW.LEYLANDP76.COM
The Queensland P76 Owners Club Inc holds it thly
f mcetings on the 2nd Friday ofeachunmllllt(l:l atO'I.;OlImeon " 2003 MEETING DATE—S
| VENUE: Norman Park Uniting Church. Sep. 12th / Oct. 10th
Cnr Bennefts Rd & Mcllwraith Ave Nov. 14th / Dec 5th ()uting
NORMAN PARK.

¥ Various activities are organized by Club Members and are 2004 MEETING DATES
generally held on the last Sunday of the month. AH venue Jan 9th / Feb. 13th

¥ details are confirmed at the General Mecting and are

f recorded in the Minutes on the next page. Mar. 12th / Apr. 9th
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| SEPTEMBER GENERAL MEETING
2003

The President opened the meeting at 8,00 pm.
Attendance as per Attendance Book,

Apologies: Dave Collins, Andrew Gibbon
Treasurer's Report -- Balance $1,506.35

Incoming Magazines: Westwords Ociober, Classic Cars September, Victorian club September, N.Z,
September.

Incoming Mail:
1. Australia Post short-fall

2. $100.00 donation from W.A, Club for website.

3. membership from Frank cherry, Casey Sullivan, John Smales, Val Henning, and Stewart Marshail,

| 4. Membership cards from Public Hability insurance. . .

Outgoing mail
1. Cheque sent to Australian National Motoring Association Inc. (ANMA)

Minutes
The September minutes were read by the secretary and moved as correct by Adrian Spencer and John |

Humphries.

Business arising from the Minutes
1. Australia Post paid

2, Outing 13th December at the Eumundi markets. {Cancelled)
3. Christmas party details clsewhere in minutes

4. Geoff Ogilvie is in N.Z. competing in Targa N.Z.

Spare parts:
1. A lot of parts have been sold, approx. $1,400,00

2. It has been brought to our attention that another club in Sydney is making strut top bushes, QLD
P76 Club is still the original remanufactures of these bushes and are still the best value for money,

General Business: :
1. Adrian introduced Shannon's rep. Faye who gave talk and showed a video

2. Adrian discussed Christmas Party at Northpine markets with concourse and car display on 30th

! November starting at 9.00am,

3. More on Easter 2004

4. Outing 13th December at the Eumundi markets starting at 7.30am.

5. Friday Sth of December cruise meeting starting at 7.15pm frem Club Church hall for cruise to
Harry’s diner.

6. The next meeting on Friday 14th of November will be a memorabilia night, Please bring a plate of
goodies, (Food)

7. Outing at Kingston park raceway on 1st November.,

The meeting was closed at 9.31pm.
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PRESIDENTS REPORT

Yet another month has passed and once again its getting closer to Christmas. For
something different this year we are going to have our Christmas Party at the markets |
land setup a display for the people there up on the side of the hill. A few idea’s were
passed around and this is where it was decided to have the Christmas Party. And for a
change to the normal we will ask the local onlookers to vote of the best P76 car that is
there. No one from the committee or the Club will be able to vote, we will leave it up to
the locals to decide the outcome. So remember to have your car looking good for the
concourse, Full details are further on in this Magazine,

_ For all those that didn’t make the meeting, I would like to thanks Faye from
Shannon’s Insurance for her time on Friday night; giving all those present a talk on In-
surance with Shannon’s and showing the Glenn Ridge Video.

Also in this months Magazine there should be a membership card from the Aus-
tralian National Motoring Association. If you card is not in this months magazine, don’t |
worry, it will more than likely be in the next. The club only received the first lot of}
cards. If you have paid for yon membership to the QLD P76 Owners Club then you}
automatically become a member of the ANMA which gives you Public Liability Insur-
ance. This is where $20 of your membership goes to.

Another matter is your membership number. Over the last year or two the Club
has some how lost details of your membership Number. Unfortunately we need this
number to validate your membership with the ANMA and we need to know this num-
ber. If you name appears after the Presidents Report please contact the President so
that we can fix the mishap and get all the insurance problems sorted out.

Finally some good news on the Easter 2004 Meeting at Tallebudgera on the Gold
Coast. This is the main reason why this months magazine was delayed. The good news |
is that it has been confirmed that we have accommodation. The only bad point is that its
for 100 people only. The price is unbelievable for the venue. All up for the weekend it}
will cost each person $200-240. Across the road it costs up to $750 for the 4 days over
Easter. An exact amount is not known yet as the caterers are still undecided. This is fo
| stay 2 minutes walk from the beach and have all facilities open to us. We will be staying
with 300 other guests so this is why we have been limited to 100 beds only. A $50 deposit ]
t will need to be sent to the Club ASAP as 100 beds will go fast. If you miss out then you _:
d will have to make other arrangements as we have only what they have given us in bed |
space. Each dorm has 6 single beds and this will mean that people will have to bunk up
| together. When you send in your deposit please make the cheque out to the QLD P76
t Owners Club. .
: Rather than us having to make the decision on who will bunk together, if you
| have a group of 6 please let us know so that we can assign the group a room together. _
: If you are not staying on site and wish to have your meals with us then there will |

be a reduced cost per person. Please contact myself for a price.
: On a personal note congratulations to our club secretary, Neville and Sonia |
| Humphreys on the birth their first son Travis Humphreys. According to the new mum,
! her and the baby are doing well. (Neville is a mental wreck), On behalf of the committee |
i we would like to wish them all the best.
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| Here is a list of club members that the commitiee needs to know their membership §
! numbers
Stephen Bell, Jason Birmingham, Robert Buchan, Denis Collison, David Cook, Ron
Hallard, Geoff Jones, Gordon Murray, Russell Nicholson, Cyril Nolan, Mervyn
Ozanne, Phil Perkins, Robert C Wild.

Hf possible could the above people please contact the President or the Treasurer
and notify them of their membership number. The number is used for our Public Li-

ability Insurance.

e .
TREASURERS REPORT

| Summary for September 2003
Opening Balance as at Ist September 2003 $ 1438.55
Closing Balance as at 30th September 2003 $ 1506.35

Item Description _ Income Expenses

Parts Sold $166.00

Membership & Web site Donation. $530.00

Badge updates 2603-2004 $51.80

New Parts Parchased $340.60

August & September Magazines $236.40

Thanks again for the contributions for the mag this month, it looks like another mas-
terpiece (sic). An excellent turnout at the all British day and thanks to those who made
the effort to get there especially those who travelled over an hour. Did you here about
the engineer who was asked fo go over the new BA Falcon to find all, if any faults? He

| sent in his report after circling the faults;
- NOTICE

.Congratulations to Sonya and Neville
Humphries on the birth of their first child, a
son . Travis and his parents are doing well.
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Garth Morris’ twin turbo, fuel injected major modified MONSTER and my Targa Florio at the All
British day 21st September 2003.

Some of the team at the al! British day.
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CLUB MEMBERS

WITH THE NEW SHIRTS
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14th November
Monthly General Meeting & Memorabilia night.
If you would like to see some of the Collectables that are going around please make an
effort to come to the November General Meeting. You will be surprised on what some of
our member have bought over the years. Shirts, ashtrays, P76 Game, tie pins, ties, pic-
nic sets and models just to name a few. Also it would be nice if everyone could bring a
plate of goodies (food of some description) for after the meeting. Hope to see you all

there.
30th November 2003
Club Christmas Party

As mentioned in the Minutes, this years Christmas Party is going to be at the Northpine
markets. It will be on the 30th of November at we would like all members to be there
QY with their P76’s as close to 2.00 am as possible. We will be setting up a display of theg
Club Cars and then at about midday we will be having a Christmas Lunch. For some- §
thing different this year we will be having a concourse as well. We will be asking the on §
looking public to vote on their favorite P76, thus leaving it to them to decide the winner.
I hope to see you all there.

5th December 2003

Since we are not having a general meeting in December this year we will be having a

burger run from the church to Harry's Café on Friday the 5th of December. We will be:
l meeting out the front of the Church at 7.15 pm and heading off in a convoy just after
1 7.30 pm. Harry’s Café is like Arnold’s in Happy Days. All the old style muscle cars hang |

- jout there.
9th, 10th,11th & 12th of April
National P76 Meeting

Yes its official. We have 100 beds booked at the Tallebudgera State Recreation }

| Camp on the Beach. We will be sharing this facility with 300 other guests and there will -

be more info in January. A full itinerary is not available yet, but there will be a night §
out to either the Marriot or Sea World for diuner. This will include the bus there and |
back. Also a bus tour on the Friday afternoon around the Gold Coast district and even
a auction night with plenty of stuff for sale. We are hoping to put on a car display and |
have a few famous people there to judge the P76’s. The price will be between $200 and |
1 $240 per person and will include all meals and bus trips. If you are interested in attend- §
|ing please send your $50 per person deposit to the P76 Owners Club. DO NOT SEND §
[ IT TO A CLUB MEMBER. (IT MAY GET LOST)..... Only deposits to the CLUB AD- |
I DRESS P.O BOX will be accepted. And remember there is only 100 beds available. |
Each dorm hold 6 people and if you have 6 people let us know. We will endeavour to |
f place separate people will other that have the same sleeping habits. Please write any :
| sleeping requirements down on your form.
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